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Your Ref: 
AD-0600-13 
BMcL-0123-13 

Mrs Anne Dillon 
Solicitor to the Inquiry 
Arthur House 
41 Arthur Street 
Belfast 
BT14GB 

Dear Madam, 

Our Ref: 
HYP W50/01 

irectorate of Legal Services 

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT28DO 
DX 2842 NR Belfast 3 

Date: 
18th July 2013 

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS - RAYCHEL FERGUSON 

I refer to your letter of 1 ih June 2013 (AD-0600-13) and Mr McLoughlin's subsequent letter of 
1 st July 2013 (BMcL-0123-13). 

I am instructed that the Belfast Trust is unable to locate a copy of the Accountable Officer 
Memorandum sent to Mr McKee by the DHSSPS (NI). I am instructed that the Trust made 
enquiries with the Department, regarding this document, and was advised that they were 
unable to provide a copy of this document. 

The Trust apologises that it cannot assist you further with this request. 

Yours faithfully 

Joanna Bolton 
Solicitor Consultant 
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